
St George and Sutherland Shire Table Tennis  

Re-Opening Soon 

 

 

Dear All,  

Hope everyone has been keeping well. As the restrictions are being eased on sports, the committee is currently 

planning to re-start table tennis at HALC sometime in July.  

We will advise once we have the dates available and will publish them on our website 

➢ Tuesday evenings, 2020 Summer Pennants Competition – Returning Soon 

➢ Thursday morning, Active Table Tennis – Returning Soon 

➢ Friday evenings, Social Games and Peter Masen Table Tennis – Returning Soon    

Please keep up your personal hygiene and get ready for the return of Table Tennis!  

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

Connie Chan  

Secretary 

St George and Sutherland Shire Table Tennis Association 

10th June, 2020  


